
MUST READ! IMPORTANT SCHOOL PRODUCTION INFORMATION

Dear Families,

Here’s some important information about our school production on Monday, 16th September. Please take

a moment to read through it so you’re fully prepared. Students will go to the theatre for a rehearsal

during the school day and then return in the evening for the actual performance at 6:00 PM.

Please note that you are responsible for providing transportation for your child to the theatre that

evening. Please read carefully:

1. REHEARSAL DAY Essential Details:

● Students will travel by bus to the Alexander Theatre on Monday, 16th September for the day.

Please follow the usual drop-off and pick-up times at school.

● Students must wear their normal school uniform for the rehearsal. Their costume should be left

at home.

● Students should bring their school bag containing morning tea, lunch, a fruit snack, and a named

water bottle.

● If your child would like to bring a small item, such as a Rubik's cube, book, or puzzle, to keep

themselves entertained during the long rehearsals, they may do so in their bag. No technology,

please.

2. PRODUCTION NIGHT Essential Details:

Date: Monday, 16th September, 2024

Location: Alexander Theatre (The Ian Potter Centre for Performing Arts) (number 48 on the map below)

Monash University Clayton Campus, 48 Exhibition Walk, Clayton

Time: Please drop students off to Ms Margaret at the stage door entrance by 6:00 PM sharp (see

map below). After dropping off your child, you are welcome to gather in the main foyer. Enter via the

east entrance. Drinks will be available at bar prices. Doors will open at 6:30 PM—please wait in the foyer

until then. The show starts at 7:00 PM.

Supervision: We strongly encourage each performer to have at least one parent or carer in the audience

to enjoy the show with them. Please plan to stay and watch rather than just drop off and pick up later.

Costumes: Please have your child arrive in costume on the night. Kindly ensure they do not

bring any additional items. Drink bottles are not necessary as we will have cups of water available.

Students can wear make-up if they wish.

Available Tickets: We still have plenty of tickets available, and it would mean the world to our students

to perform in front of a full audience. If you know anyone—cousins, grandparents, friends, or

neighbours—who would enjoy the show, we’d love for you to invite them to buy a ticket online.

https://www.monash.edu/performing-arts-centres/event/monumental-mayhem/

Video mementos: Our school production will be recorded, with videos available to purchase from

https://www.modevideo.com.au/product-page/stpetersclayton2024. Purchases made before the event

will receive a $5 discount.

https://www.monash.edu/performing-arts-centres/event/monumental-mayhem/
https://www.modevideo.com.au/product-page/stpetersclayton2024


Parking:

Parking is free after 5:00 PM in the Pink or Red zones off Scenic Boulevard. Please refer to

the map below for available parking locations:

Alexander Theatre Location (number 48) and Parking Map:

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s classroom teacher or Mrs

Mihalicek belinda.mihalicek@spclayton.catholic.edu.au. We look forward to and hope you enjoy the show!

mailto:belinda.mihalicek@spclayton.catholic.edu.au

